
 

     December, 2013 Newsletter       

      Wellington Academy would like to say Thank you all so much for all the 
generous food donations during the month of November. We would like to 
challenge you once more and ask you to hand make a christmas wreath with 
your child for the month of December. It can be a decorated wreath, snowman 
or gingerbread house, etc. Use your imagination and enjoy  spending this 
quality time with your child/family, after all this is what the holidays are all 
about “Family”.  

   Enjoy your time together. We at Wellington Academy Wish you, the very 
best this holiday season and a very happy new year. Let’s all be safe and 
continue with all the wonderful celebrations ahead.  

      Thank you,  

 Parents you can also read this newsletter online at                                  
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com     Enjoy!   

                            Thank you,  

        Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

                 

                

          

        “December Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

“Celebrations Around the World” 

Our Letters for December are… 

“Aa- Pp” 

Our Numbers and Shapes for December are…  
“0- 10” 

“Cone & Star” 

  The Colors of the month are… 

“Green & Red” 
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    “December, 2013” 
Dec. 11th…Trim a Tree/ 
@ 4pm.     Dev.2’s & VPK 
 
Dec.12th…Trim a Tree/ 
@ 4pm.    Dev. 3A & B 
 
Dec. 20th… Parents Night Out 
 
Dec. 24th…Wellington 
Academy Closes @ 1pm. 
 
Dec. 25th…Wellington 
Academy “CLOSED” 
 
Dec. 31st…Wellington 
Academy closes @ 1pm. 

Jan.1st…   
Wellington Academy CLOSED’ 

                           
                               

                                
To the following students & staff in December’ 2013… 

         
                    Peyton Sheffield…12/6  Alexis Dawson…12/9  
                    Liam Russell…12/22  Vincent Kilmer…12/23 
                    Elena Mirabal…12/30  Malia Cuthill…12/30 

                         Ian Baxter…12/31   
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        Infant News 

 

                

                 

 
       Welcome December!!  
 
     Mr. Kellan is transitioning to the toddler room. He’s 
doing good getting ready for his next adventure.  Alexis is 
turning 1yr old. Happy Birthday!! She loves to ride on the 
push toys.  
    Juan is taking more and more steps on his own, he’s doing 
great. Erik is having fun rolling around the room. Annabelle 
and Grey are now sitting up.  Brayden and Ella are rolling 
over. We are so enjoying watching them grow. 
       
                 Thank you, 
           Ms. Brandi, Mrs. Lorena, & Ms. Yumiko 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

                 

           Development 2’s News 
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  We are excited the holidays are here! 
This month we’ll be talking about the different 
holiday celebrations around the world. We have 
many fun holiday art projects planned that the kids 
will enjoy. We will be having a pajama day this 
month and a holiday party, so please keep an eye on 
the door for upcoming events. 
 Please continue to check your child’s cubby 
daily and remember to take sheets & blankets home 
on Fridays.  

  
 Thank you,  

      Ms. Alyssa. Ms. Caitlin & Ms. Patty 
                                                                          

                  

                      

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

              

         
    Let’s come together and celebrate! We will be talking about different 
countries and how they celebrate. We will also be reviewing the number’s 0-
10, the colors green and red, our shapes are cones and stars and the letters  
A-P.  Please remember to check your child’s file folder daily. Be sure to keep 
an eye on the door for upcoming food projects, events and information.  
Reminder…any belongings that come into the classroom should be labeled 
and able to fit into child’s cubby, we have limited space. NO Food or Drinks 
in classroom please, we would like avoid any extra small visitors… 

We would like to welcome Chance & Jahzara to our class we are 
excited to have you both join in our fun. Also a big welcome to Ms. Desiree, 
let’s have an awesome time learning together. 
                        Thank you,  
                                     Ms. Desiree & Miss Tiffany 

 
Hello Parents! With the Holiday season among us, you 

have lots to enjoy Family time, shopping,cooking, baking,eating 
and much more. As we roll into December we say goodbye to 
November. We will be exploring a new theme, ‘Celebrations 
Around the World’, can’t wait.  We’re eager to pick different 
countries and learn how they celebrate their holiday. Please share 
your culture with us. So any ideas, crafts, pictures or cooking 
ideas, please let us know what you would like to contribute so we 
can embrace it.As the season moves on, please check our door and 
your childs file for any upcoming events and activities. Also keep a 
extra set of clothes in your childs’ cubby with shoes if needed. We 
look forward to a joyful Holiday season. 
         Thank you, 

 Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Janell 
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Developmental 3B’s News 

 

  

                      Hello VPK parents November has come and 
gone, we did so many fun activities. Our Thanksgiving Play was a hit. A 
big thank you for coming to watch your child . Also a “BIG Thank You” 
for making our can food drive a success. 
 Well guess what…celebrations around the worl is here. We would 
like to inform you about some of our classroom activities we will have 
going on. We will have a Book Exchange, You will be making wreaths at 
home with your child, and you will need to send an ornament from home. 
Each child will also need to bring in a Santa hat for a class project, and 
much more fun activities to come. Please read our doors for more 
information. Please don’t forget about our weekly cooking activity. 
  Parents please remember to label all belongings with first and 
last name.                
                                        Thank you, 
                                  Ms. Devi, Mrs. Julie &  Mrs. Sonya  

                                      

                   VPK News  

                        
                             

                  

   

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

                                  

 

 

 

                 

    
     Thank you to all the 3-B parents for all your help last  month. Our 
can food drive was a huge success, thank you for supporting those in 
need. As we move into December, we have lots of fun things planned for 
our theme. Celebrations around the world, we are going to love learning 
all the cool and exciting ways to celebrate Christmas.  
    Parents please be sure to read our door for any upcoming events during 
our holiday season. Also please make sure that all your child’s 
belongings are labeled. Let’s not forget show & tell every Friday and our 
cooking activity that the kids enjoy so much. Let the fun and learning 
begin.  Ho-Ho-Ho!! 
 

                                              Thank you, 
                                                                         Ms. Russ 

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


